
 

Information for PIAA Officials  
 
1. Locker rooms/changing rooms will not be provided before, during, or after the game. All 
officials should come to the contest ready to go. 

2. Prior to arrival at the school, all officials should complete the daily health screening 
survey and sign the COVID-19 risk acknowledgement statement.  Both of these items can 
be found here: ​MMA Daily Screening Survey for Officials  

3. Water will not be provided due to COVID hydration guidelines. Water bottles and cups 
will not be available. Please bring a water bottle with you.  

4. Bring a mask. Masks must always be worn on campus when not involved in activity. 

5. Hand sanitizer will be available at the scorer’s table. Extra masks will be available upon 
request.  

6. If you feel sick, please stay home! Contact the Director of Athletics, Shannon Fisher, at 
Merion Academy (sfisher@merion-mercy.com) and your assignor ASAP. 

7. Game balls/equipment will be sanitized/disinfected whenever possible. Our staff will meet 
with officials before the game to come up with a plan. 

8. Coaches and athletic staff at Merion will be masked at all times.  Athletes will be masked 
when not engaged in competitive play.  

9. There will be no spectators allowed in the gym for volleyball matches.  We will adhere 
closely to the 25 person limit.  For outdoor competition, two spectators are allowed per 
participant.  Those individuals need to be masked and must maintain a social distance of 6 
feet or greater at all times.  Spectators will be directed to the spectator area.  If the 

https://forms.gle/U8bQgvnuBGBEnpw29


spectators are from the same household, they can sit together in a “family pod” within the 
spectator area.  We are able to accommodate 200 people total.  School personnel will 
handle spectators and participants and their adherence to the Health & Safety Plan of the 
Merion Athletic Department.  

10. If any concerns about safety arise, please speak with Shannon Fisher, Merion’s Director 
of Athletics immediately.  If you need anything else, please contact Shannon Fisher at 
724-683-1116.  


